
June 30, 2023 

Salida City Council 

 

Re: Salida Fiber Festival 

       September 8-10, 2023 

       Riverside Park 

 

We are happy to be hosting the 12th annual Salida Fiber Festival, held at Riverside Park! 

Currently we have 42 vendors accepted, showcasing the fiber arts with locally produced products. 

The festival begins with vendor set-up on Sept 8, from 9:00 a.m. and ends on Sunday September 10 at 4 

p.m. 

We will be doing a “soft closure” of Sackett St. to allow for vendor unloading.  Barricades will be set up 

and manned by volunteers to allow passage of vehicles as needed.  No closures will be in effect past 5 

p.m. on Friday. 

Waste Management is contracted for 10- 64 gallon trash cans and 4 recycle containers 

Unlimited Sanitary will be placing 6 porta-potties and 4 handwash stations on Friday morning and has 

been contracted with extra cleanings/service throughout the event weekend.  

The sheriff’s office has been contacted to provide security for the event at night, for Friday and Saturday. 

Continental Divide Productions has been contracted to provide a basic sound system for announcements 

only. 

Two food truck vendors and one Coffee vendor have been contracted with to provide food and beverage 

and have applied for the appropriate special event licenses. 

A beer/wine garden will once again be in place, for service of beverages.  We do completely enclose the 

beer Garden with portable fencing panels, with gates.  Volunteers will be on staff monitoring the area to 

ensure no beverages leave the enclosure. 

Over 2000 attend this event in past years, and we fully expect even better attendance this year. 

 

Thank you, 

 Respectfully submitted 

Salida Fiber Festival Committee 

Jane Levene / Peggy Reininger 

 
























































